
Studholme College turns 100 years old this year, and is celebrating with a
reunion in November.

  
While preparing for the celebrations, we found these gems in the archives: an angry note to
a thief, and a humorous song...
 
First, the note to the thief:

 
 
The Studholme Song, published in the 1941 yearbook:

Gems from the Studholme College Archives



 
If you can give us more information about the authors of these inspired
words,please contact us.
 
If you attended Studholme or worked there, join us at the reunion celebrations
in November.  Read more here.
 

Check out the Facebook Studholme Reunion event page here.
 

Check out the Facebook Studholme Archives page here

mailto:reunions.alumni@otago.ac.nz?subject=Studholme%20Archive%20information
http://www.otago.ac.nz/studholme/centenary/
https://www.facebook.com/events/428450923915423/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Studholme-College-Centenary-Celebration-27-29-November-2015/771724696172642

